
 

 

 

 

SPECIAL MEETING OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES – December 16, 2024 

CITIZENS PARTICIPATION 

• One citizen addressed the board in support of the possible consolidation and repurposing of Lamar 
Elementary. 

• Nine concerned citizens addressed the board about the possible consolidation and repurposing of Lamar 
Elementary. 

 

DISCUSSION ITEMS 

• Superintendent’s Reports 

o Board Recommendation to Repurpose Lamar Elementary 

APPROVED BOARD ACTION ITEMS 

• Repurposing of Lamar Elementary as Outlined within the GC2035 Committee Report 

PERSONNEL ACTION ITEMS 

• Approved administrative election of Katharine Ward as Educational Technology Specialist. 

• Approved elections of Carli Lawley, teacher, assigned to Ross S. Sterling High School, and Victoria 
Short, teacher, assigned to Highlands Junior School. 

• Approved resignations of Dori-Marie Adams, CTE – culinary arts/food science teacher at Goose Creek 
Memorial High School, and Jeremy Williams, special education – inclusion teacher at Ross S. Sterling 
High School. 

• Approved retirements of Daniel Raymundo, CTE – food science teacher at Goose Creek Memorial High 
School, and Janet Tello, counselor at San Jacinto Elementary School. 

FUTURE BOARD MEETINGS 

The next Regular Board meeting is scheduled for January 13, 2025, at the Goose Creek CISD Central 
Administration Building. All Regular Board meetings are set for 6:00 p.m. 


